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Correction to: British Journal of Cancer (2010) 102, 232–233.
doi: 10.1038/sj.bjc.6605446

Upon publication of this Letter to the Editor, it was noted that
the affiliation for Dr Mark Nuijten had been presented incorrectly.

The correct affiliation for Dr Nuijten is ‘Ars Accessus Medica in
Amsterdam, Dorpsstraat 75 1546 LG, The Netherlands’.
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